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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Namibia
Thank you, Madam President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Namibia to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

It is laudable to see in Namibia the increased number of girls and young women graduating from secondary and tertiary institutions primarily focusing on STEM fields. We note with appreciation Namibia’s submission of periodic reports under the ACHPR, CEDAW, CRPD, and ICERD.

We also take positive note of the National Agenda for Children, where the rights for health and education are mainstreamed. The rehabilitation support for children with disabilities, including the disability grants, are a step in the right direction.

In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia wishes to recommend Namibia:

1. Strengthen efforts to empower the representation of persons with disabilities in the areas of public affairs and governance; and 

2. Scaleup the implementation of the national development plan with a particular focus on children, women, and girls. 

Ethiopia wishes Namibia a successful review

I thank you

